
Year 5 Shakespeare Class News - Autumn 2

What we are learning...

Topic: Our history topic will focus on World War 1. 
This is a very interesting topic, where we will 
explore the impact on technology, women's rights, 
the world, and how Church Fenton was impacted.

English: In English, we will be writing a historical 
narrative, linked to our topic. We will also be 
looking at non-chronological reports. Our 
grammar focus will be to try and add parenthesis 
and relative clauses to our writing.

Maths:  We will be looking at multiplication and 
division, in particular: factors, square numbers 
and prime numbers. We will then be moving onto 
fractions.

Science: In Science, we are investigating 
materials: their properties and how they react 
and change.  This will involve a lot of practicals 
which the children will be able to experiment and 
investigate.
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Dates for your diary...
4th Nov - 3pm: Open Classroom

5th Dec: Non-uniform Chocolate Tombola

9th Dec: Pantomime Visit (Whole School)

9th Dec - 3:30: Christmas Fair

12th Dec: Christmas Craft Day

15th Dec: Christmas Jumper day and 
Christmas lunch

16th Dec: End of term.

Homework

Daily reading for pleasure, either by 
themselves or with an adult is an 

important part of learning. 

Children should continue practising 
their times tables. TTRockstars is a 

great resource for this.

Spellings will be set weekly on 
EdShed. Please let me know if you do 

not have the login.

Our class book is 'The Explorer' by 
Katherine Rundell, followed by Private 
Peaceful by Michael Morpurgo

Thursday is our P.E. day and children still 
need to come into school in their P.E. kits. 
All jewellery must be removed including 
earrings.

Reminder: Long hair should be tied back.

Please send your child to school with their 
own water bottle each day.


